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Dear Residents,

I am happy to report that a resident has volunteered to lead the Hospitality portfolio, but more of that later. Before
that, your ResCom had made the following decisions to make things easier for the portfolio leader:

To split the portfolio into 3 sections:

o Activities and outings: this will be split into two sub-sections:

Activities: to arrange activities that can normally not be arranged by individual residents, e.g.: the Xmas
market, Boule, croquet, street braais, etc.

Outings: to theatres, concerts, places of inferest, e.g.: Walter Sisulu Botanical Gardens, the Buddhist temple
in Bronkhorstspruit, etc.

0 Meet and greet: teams of residents to meet, greet, and direct residents arriving in the Bistro for social

dinners and functions to their tables.

o Functions: This section will be responsible for organizing special Bistro-based celebrations such as Burns
night, St. Patrick's Day, Xmas in July etc.

To discuss these proposals with all the people who had previously led the Hospitality portfolio to get
the benefit of their experience.

contd on page 2



A meeting with ladies who had previously led this portfolio and a friend was held last week. Arising from that
meeting:

Hospitality portfolio leader: Laurraine Lotter, Unit 77 has kindly volunteered to lead the portfolio - thank you
Laurraine!

The AGM has been postponed to January so the ResCom members that were nominated and selected at the RAC have
not yet been formally elected. T am proposing that we treat Laurraine’s nomination as a late nomination and simply
add her name to the list of ResCom members to be elected and confirmed at the AGM.

If there is any objection o my proposal, please let me know in writing before 27+h November 2020.

Meet and greet: Heather Mutch, Unit 80 has kindly volunteered to lead this section - thank you Heather!
Many of you will shortly hear from Heather inviting you to join her team.

Activities and outings: We will build this from the bottom-up by appealing to all of you to suggest both
activities and outings to be considered. You will shortly hear more from Laurraine about this.

Functions: We will also build this from the bottom-up and you will also shortly hear more about this from
Laurraine.
Thank you,

Hennie du Preez,
ResCom chairman.
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